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Wednesday 21st February 2024 
 

World Book Day 
 
Dear parent/carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that on Thursday 7th March 2024, Woodpecker Hall will be 
celebrating World Book Day with a plethora of exciting activities to ignite a love for reading 
in our students. 
 
Throughout the day, we have planned various engaging events to celebrate the joy of 
reading and storytelling. Some year groups will be having creative writing workshops with 
published authors, there will be live lessons, partnered reading throughout the school and a 
wide variety of classroom activities, all of which will culminate in the children writing a 
whole school story! 
 
As part of the day, we are encouraging all students to come dressed up as their favourite 
book character and bring along a book review too. It's a fantastic opportunity for them to 
showcase their creativity and immerse themselves in the world of literature. If possible, we 
kindly ask students to bring the book associated with their character to share with their 
classmates. There will be prizes for the best costume and book review. 
 
Throughout next week (week beginning 26/02/24), we will also be running our Book Fair in 
the Upper School Hall every day after school; please do come along! There will be a fantastic 
selection of affordable books for the children to come and choose from, and they will be 
able to use their World Book Day vouchers at the book fair. 
 
Thank you for your support in making our school events a success. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Ben Roberts 
English Lead 
 


